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Join The Board 
Do you want to make a difference? 

Do you have time to help out? 
What would you like to see our club 

do in the future? 
Board Member Nominations open at 

our September meeting. 
Toss you hat in the arena! 

 

 

September White Elephant 
Sale 

Clean out that Garage and join 
us September 9th for our Bi-
annual White Elephant sale! 

http://www.socaloldsmobile.com/


 
 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 2023 

President  

Randy Hare- 626-298-1406 

thehares@charter.net 

Vice President 

Grant Warner-951 906-7951 

grantw@sportsfacilitiesgroup.com 

Secretary 

Domenic Santucci-714 633-7961 

domenicsantucci@hotmail.com 

Treasurer/Membership Chair 

Ellen Santucci -714 633-7961 

writetoeds@hotmail.com 

Newsletter Editor, Webmaster  

Karon Pierce-Warner 

951 743-7182 

socaloldslady@gmail.com 

Area Representatives 

Keith Berg 

562 598-4103 

Butch Williams 

714 293-1471 

bw44288@att.net 

Dave Walters 

714 309-9177 

 djw_cap@hotmail.com 

Art Whitney 

Whitneyart@yahoo.com 

562 882-7725  

Calvin Matranga 

626-347-6071 

calvinmatranga.cm@gmail.com 

Richard Santillan 

BEERSMEYER@gmail.com 

562-230-6389 

Social Media 

 Race Hare 626-393-1834 

Oldsclubofsocal@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S LETTER 
AUGUST 2023 

Hello Everyone, 
     Welcome to Death Valley! Well at least it feels like it anyway! As the 
temperatures continue to rise my anticipation for all the Fall shows, Car 
Meets, Cruise-Ins and Cars & Coffees keep me fueled to work on the Olds 
and keep it ready for a break in the heat.  
     As you know our monthly Club Outing was a visit in July to the Lion’s 
Automobilia Museum. It was a very eventful day for sure. We saw some 
outstanding cars and saw a 50 Olds that was powered by an engine Olds 
Club Member Keith Berg built. Big Daddy Don Garlits Swamp Rat III was on 
display as well as many other famous cars. We also witnessed the largest 
collection of Willys cars and trucks in North America. If you haven’t visited 
the museum in a while, it has grown exponentially. The 100,000 square foot 
facility is even now getting another extensive add on, which should be 
finished in the next couple of months, and it will house even more cool cars, 
hot rod and drag racing memorabilia.  
     We have been helping our long-time member Greg as he deals with 
health issues. Again, many thanks to those that have reached out to help 
him especially Grant, Dave, and Karon. Their weekly and many times Bi-
weekly visits seem to keep Greg’s spirits up. When Race and I visited him 
last Thursday you could see his spirits lift as we spent time with him. During 
one visit toward the end of the month Grant and I replaced his old bed with 
a new one along with new pillows, comforter, and sheets.   
     Our August club outing will be on the 26th with a trip to the NHRA 
Museum in Pomona admission is Approx $10. We will meet at the Museum 
at 10am and we will have lunch afterwards at The Derby Room. Our 
September outing will be a trip to Segerstrom Shelby Event Center in Irvine 
September 30th 10:00am. Admission $15-$20. And of course, our Memorial 
Show and Picnic is Oct 21st 9-3. On November 1st we will be attending the 
NHRA Twilight Cruise at the Fairplex 4-7pm located right outside the 
museum. Entry fee is $5. They have on-site food vendors and automotive 
vendors also. You can also tour the museum for free during this time. Our 
Holiday Banquet is in the process of being organized, more info to come 
shortly. 
     Besides all our Club Outings we also have many other club activities 
coming up.  September our monthly meeting will be on the 9th, and we will 
conclude the meeting with our bi-yearly White Elephant Sale. September 
will also be the time to make your Board nominations for 2024. Board 
nominations will end at the closing of the October 14th membership 
meeting. 
     We desperately need some more volunteers for the monthly Long Beach 
Swap Meet. Please contact us if you are interested in taking this on some 
time in the future. 
     We have an extremely busy calendar coming up through December. 
Please remember if you need help attending a function, please reach out to 
a Board Member and we can assist you.  
     Our attendance has been low at many of our recent activities so again if 
you need assistance attending one of our events, we do have the resources 
to help you. Please reach out so we can assist you.  
And as always… 
Don’t be a stranger, 
Randy 
     

 

                               Merchandise 

Scott Graham-     h-ofan@sbcglobal.net 
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Calendar of 
Events 

Club meetings 
etc.  

August 

12th General 
Membership Meeting 

19th- 20th Rocket Science 
Racing Famoso CA 

26th -NHRA Museum 

September  

9th General Membership 
meeting-White Elephant 
sale 

30th-Segerstom Shelby 

Event Center 

30th Oct 1st- Rocket 
Science Racing Famoso 
CA 

Board Member 
Nominations open 

October 

14th General 
membership meeting 

21st-Memorial Car 
Show and Picnic 

Mark your calendar. 

November 

1st- NHRA Twilight Cruise 

4th -5th Rocket Science 
Racing Famoso CA 

11th General 
Membership Meeting  

 

The Monthly Swap 
Meet at Veteran’s 
Stadium in Long 
Beach 

August 6th 

September 10th 

 

 

                                           
 MEMBER SPOTLGHT SCOTT GRAHAM 

 
 
As a famous author once said (I forgot his name) I was born “………” in Los Angeles 
in 1939. My family has lived in the Los Angeles area since the mid- 1920’s. My 
parents met on the Catalina “Great White Steam Ship” and were married in 1934. 
I grew up in West L.A . My father worked in the aircraft industry during WWII as a 
tool and die maker and eventually retired from the aerospace industry as a tool 
and die engineer and my mother was a stay-at-home housewife.  We moved into 
our first home in 1948. I graduated from Hamilton High School in 1959. 
 
 I grew up during the Golden Age of hot rods, muscle cars, and car clubs. While in 
high school, I joined a car club called the Rim Runners with members in Los Angeles 
and the San Fernando Valley. We would “hang out” at Bob’s Big Boy in Van Nuys on 
the weekends. 
 
My first car was a 1948 Packard which my father passed down to me.  My father 
was never one to be particularly devoted to one car manufacturer.  We owned: 
Chryslers, Oldsmobiles, Fords, Chevrolets and a few imports that were all 3-5 years 
old. We never owned a new car, that was a luxury that our family could not afford.  
The first car I purchased with my own money was a 1950 gray 4-door Oldsmobile in 
1958. When I graduated from High School, two of my friends and I took a trip (in 
the Oldsmobile) to Billings, Montana to visit my friend’s girlfriends (who had 
moved there from Southern California).  We spent time in the Grand Tetons and 
Lake Tahoe area before coming back to Southern California. After returning from 
Montana the Oldsmobile was damaged in an accident and I removed the engine 
and put it in a 1940 Ford that I turned into a “hot rod” and drove for 6 months.  
In 1960 I joined the Naval Air Reserve at Los Alamitos. I served in the Navy from 
1960-1968 as a radar operator and as an air crew member on an anti-submarine 
warfare aircraft. 
 
I married my first wife in 1961 and had 3 children, Christopher, Kimberly and Dina. 
We purchased our first home in Saugus in 1963 and lived there until 1966 when we 
moved to Pomona due to my work. We divorced in 1969 and I moved back to the 
Los Angeles area.  
 
I moved to West Los Angeles and as luck would have it, fell in love with my next-
door neighbor, Linda, who is currently my wife of 47 years. We now live in the 
“remodeled version” of the house that I grew up in.  Linda loved my parents and 
the neighborhood, so it was a “no brainer”. 
I purchased my first Oldsmobile (since the 1950 Olds) in 1986 and sold it 2 years 
later. It was a 1969 Aztec gold 442.  
 
My next Oldsmobile was a 1968 Hurst Olds purchased from a collector in the San 
Fernando Valley, which I still have today.  
After the 1968 Hurst I bought a 1983 Hurst Olds, then a 1975 Hurst Olds. The 1983 
Hurst was stolen out of our driveway on a Saturday night, and eventually wound up 
“chopped shopped” in East L.A. My friend, Grant, and I picked the car up and 
brought it back to my house where I “parted” it out.  
 
I joined the Oldsmobile Club in 1988 and have served as president, treasurer, and 
area representative. I am also a member of the Oldsmobile Club of America, and 
the Hurst Olds Club of America.   

 
 
 



 
 

   

 

  

   

 

  

 
 

 

A few pictures from our trip to the Lions 
Automobilia Foundation Collection this past 

Saturday 

Keith Berg Built the engine. 

Several of our members 
assisted with this build. 

If you have never, been you are missing out on an amazing collection! It is open to the public on Saturday and 
Wednesday. Its owner is one of our long-time club members. Rick Lorenzen.  
For information you can find them on the web at lionsautomobilia.org 
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Ask Your Zone Director 
 
By Jon Manji 
 
Here are the highlights of the July 12th OCA Board of Directors Zoom videoconference: 
 
Treasurer Jeff Walsh started the meeting with the financial report.  For the first six months of the year, income was 
down about three percent and expenses were up about three percent.  Journey With Olds (JWO) printing and 
distribution costs continue to rise significantly (about ten percent).  We have a net loss of about $9k for the period 
(1st six months).  Jeff recommended continuing to pursue additional advertisers to increase our income.  He also 
noted that upon membership renewal, there is now an option to donate to the OCA as well as the R.E. Olds 
Museum. 
 
Vice President Bob reported that there are now about twenty-seven racers signed up for the Thursday afternoon 
races at the National Meet.  Some are traveling long distances, we should have cars from Arizona, Florida, Canada, 
Wyoming, among the crowd.  One race has been changed to 1/8 mile from ¼ mile for safety reasons.  All racers in 
that class were contacted and agreed to the change.  Fun racing is still an option for Meet attendees, $25 charge, 
but no payout as with the other racing classes.  Credit card payments will be accepted at the gate. 
 
2023 National Meet: President Sal and National Meet Committee member Pat are working with the Marriott (host 
hotel) on final event room assignments.  Registration is now closed, 856 people (414 members) are signed up for 
the Meet.  There are about thirty people still on the waiting list for the host hotel, cancellations are occurring, but 
fewer than in the past few years.  As the cancellations occur, those spots are filled with people from the waiting list.  
326 cars are registered for the show field and 156 swap spaces have been sold.  Still need volunteers, Alan Wilcox is 
the volunteer coordinator.  Bring items for donation to the Silent Auction!  President Sal invited Board members 
and spouses to dinner after the Board meeting, please RSVP to him so he can make a reservation. 
 
Miscellaneous Items: Dave Leash (GM Club Apparel) is offering a $10 merchandise discount to new OCA members.  
Secretary Marcie asked everyone to read the Board item package before the Board meeting.  Looking for a new 
Webmaster as recent volunteer Mark had to step back for personal reasons.  (Since this meeting, PNW Zone 
Director Cole has volunteered for the position.)  President Sal asked for location suggestions for the 2025 National 
Meet.  South Central Zone Director Bryan suggested Reno, NV.  (Yes, we will contact Reno for 2025.) 
 
The next Board meeting is scheduled for August 8th during the National Meet. 
 
This is a summary of the meeting, please feel free to contact me if you would like more detail about any of the 
items mentioned above or have any issues of concern regarding OCA.  My contact info may be found in any recent 
issue of JWO. 
 

 

 

 

Paid Advertisement 

For Sale headlights and taillights for 2001-2003 
Auroras //Butch Williams 1 714 293 1471 
 
Wanted spark plug wire separator for a 1937 
Oldsmobile L37 V8 engine. Russ 1 626-264-2050 
 
Wanted someone to gift to me a 1970 Cutlass with a 
big block engine Race Hare 1 626 353 1834 

For Sale- 1953 olds 88 4 dr sedan. 
Older restoration and 
presents like new. A drive 
anywhere beauty with a 
factory stick shift or 3 on 
the tree. For more info call 
Dave at 951 850-5770.  



 
 

 

  

 

Socaloldsmobileclub.com Board Meeting July 8th, 2023, Scribed by Secretary Domenic Santucci  
Randy Hare President opened our meeting with discussions on merchandise.  Randy asked if the last hat order was available for the zone show.  
Ellen D. Santucci noted that she assisted with merchandise sales at the zone show and hats from the last order were available at $30.00 each in 
burgundy and beige.  Merchandise was given to Vice President Grant Warner and bring to the event.  Next a note on club assets raised about 
reducing the old merchandise available to members first to the original sale price.  Reduction in older and outdated inventory could lead 
revenue to offset the new products we offer and produce offset cost.  A current available product list is out of date and items no longer 
available should be removed and updates posted at the reduced sale price.  It was noted by Ellen, that Scott Graham our Merchandise 
Manager, brought merchandise to the membership meeting today and made some sales.  The next item on Randy’s agenda which he 
distributed at all meetings was to reach out for guest speakers to give a short talk on car or other support services they offer.   Meeting times 
are governed by the Streamliner Lounge and that needs to be conveyed to any speakers for a short presentation and answer session up to 
thirty (30) minutes.   Randy must first approve the speaker topic and provide the time and date for the presentation.  Our next topic agenda 
was on the September White Elephant sale and open nominations for the 2024 Board Member nominations.  All attending this meeting were 
reminded that self-nomination and active member (paid up) can nominate a candidate. Nominated candidates must accept their nomination 
to be considered for a ballot on appointment.  Treasurer Ellen D. Santucci noted that she mails out for membership renewals after the October 
Board Meeting closes. If required a ballot request will be included which will include a self-addressed stamped return envelope.  If a Board  
Bylaw Office has not more than the candidates required to hold an office nomination no ballot will be mailed.  Next Randy addressed the web 
page and a need for attention to assure updated information.  Race Hare as an appointed liaison to assist with web postings.  He will be 
looking at how the chapter can address a site to keep the club and public updated.  Race noted a Domain name would amount to possibly 
$16.00 monthly for $192.00 yearly. Race would then control media for sites like Facebook and Instagram after board approval.   An adequate 
number of the board must approve this motion number of this motion by Ellen and second from Butch (Harold) Williams.  On an added note, 
Race and Randy will get 50 Oldsmobile sites posted for the annual picnic for the next three months.  Ellen asked for a motion to renew the 
membership drive space J2.  Area Representative Dave Walter made the motion, and another board member Butch (Harold) Williams 
seconded the motion.  The motion was passed by board attendees and Randy will check with non-attendees.  Randy will check with other 
board members not in attendance for their approval.  The motion made is for the next six (6) events space J2 at the Long Beach Swap Meet.  
The next topic raised by Randy, was related to ballot counting and that last picnic.  One point raised was of the high volume of registration may 
have led to time constraint requirements to count the ballots.  Randy noted he would prefer a counting of ballots as received by volunteers 
appointed/volunteered for the task.  One other item raised was the fact of time to start the meals and volunteers at the show to eat first so 
they may can cover another needed task.  A set up line should be designated for the event meals.  Show registration was noted as the prime 
mover for the ballot counting methods.  A topic raised by Ellen under newer business was our outdated quantity of business cards.  New card 
orders and discuss will be in obeyance until future meetings.  I noted that anyone working the swap space J2 must ensure that the club tote 
with required show, or registration, or applications are in the bag with the entry pass.  The club will reimburse copy cost on twenty-five (25) 
individual subject items required for display with a receipt.  Ellen has the new pass for the swap meet J2 space ahead now and will bring it to 
the next membership meeting.  On a final discussion a location for our holiday banquet has yet to be determined.  The last event here held 
years past could only accommodate tight spaced forth five (45) attendees.  Let Randy know of a location that could support a banquet. The 
manager here was not available today for an inquiry. 

 

Socaloldsmobile.com Membership Meeting July 8, 2023, scribed by club Secretary Domenic Santucci President Randy Hare opened today’s 
meeting with a pledge of allegiance to our national flag.  Randy asked for any new members or guest to announced themselves.  No new 
attendees were recognized, and Randy noted a welcome back, attending today, Russ Golesh.  Randy also noted an ongoing support for a 
member Greg Drusch.  Greg lives in Corona, CA.  Currently members of the board himself, Grant Warner, Karon Pierce-Warner and Dave 
Walters also want club member support. Call or email them for updated wants and needs. Next Treasurer Ellen D. Santucci was called on for 
her report.  First off Ellen spoke to adequate reserves to carry on club business.  Ellen noted that the June and semi- annual reports are pending 
as more final status on the zone show are not in.  A card for Linda Williams due to recover from eye surgery and the want/sale ad sheet for 
Karon the newsletter editor.  Karon on vacation was not present to discuss any newsletter update information.  I was called on for approval of 
last month’s newsletter minutes.  Noted by member Milton Yee his name was miss spelled as a zone show winner and the update was noted.  
A call for approval of the minutes motion from Russolesh and seconded by Area Representative Butch Williams.  The motion voted on by 
attendees passed.  A recap on our last event to the home of Kim Tucker and his shuttle arrangement for a round trip up to the Griffith 
Observatory was noted and a presentation of a club logo sign followed at the meeting conclusion.  Randy then called on an attendee to 
volunteer to do a club spotlight article for the newsletter.  Scott Graham our Merchandise Manager will submit an article to the newsletter 
editor.  Randy next promoted an event at the “So. Cal. Variety Cars and Coffee show noting last event had seventy (70) vehicles.  His contact 
information on event is on page two of our club newsletter.  Jim Charlesworth and Milton Yee are noted membership drive host for space J2 
ant the LB Swap Meet tomorrow and the August Event.  Keith Berg and grandson member Harley Berg will be manning their own booth in row J 
with 50’s items they promote.  50/50 tickets were sold by Race Hare and Randy at the break and next month as todays winner I will sell tickets. 
Following the break, the next event spoken to was on the July 29th Lion’s Automobilia event with around a ten-dollar ($10.00) entry.  A reserve 
parking area cost of $275.00 was prohibitive and 10:00am arrival suggested we park close together and noting a close lunch site following the 
event.  An August event at the Peterson Museum was discussed and that included trying to get into the lower vault as car themes on the show 
floors change from time to time.  I noted that bringing show cars at times get to park in lower parking structure levels and not on the parking 
structure roof.   Check the museum for current activity parking and cost.  In September the Segerstrom Shelby Event Center at the Santa Ana 
site was discussed.  I next raised the topic that September opens nominations for the club board.   In your area for the show request items or 
service or service discounts for our memorial show raffle.  Bring them to a meeting or on show date.  Tell the donator that a three (3) month 
free ad will appear in newsletter monthly.  The next club chapter meeting in the City of Orange on Aug 12,  Sept 12th, and October 14th, 2023, 
starting at 9:30am in the Streamliner Lounge.  Nominations close at the October Board Meeting for board officers.  We are currently looking for 
suggestions to hold our Holiday Banquet let us know of a location you want considered. Ellen wants you to get in your registration forms now 
for the Memorial Club Picnic. Ellen spoke to the meal at the event as a plate with a four-inch (4) BBQ pulled Pork or smoked chicken topped 
with/without:-peanut , cranberry coleslaw choice of 2 sides: mac and cheese-baked beans-potato salad-and a bag of chips.  An extra meal not 
included with registration guidelines can be purchased for fifteen dollars ($15.00) after the ticket meal holders pass through the line from the 
vendor at the same cost.  Randy next closed the meeting with a final parts call and invited non board members to the following board meeting.   

 



  

 



 

  

 We have lots of planning to do so please get your registrations in ASAP. We can’t wait to see all of you! 



 
 
 
  

 

 

 

Your OCA National Meet Planning Committee is happy to announce this 

year ’s OCA National Meet. The host hotel is the University of Dayton 

Marriott, which wil l be able to more than accommodate al l of our needs 

this year.  The hotel is very conveniently locate d and is just a short 

distance from Interstate 75. This Marriott property has endless 

accommodations for our show field, and swap meet.  

  
8/9/2023 to 8/12/2023  

When:  Wednesday, August 9, 2023 

Where:  Marriott at the University of Dayton 

1414 South Patterson Boulevard 

Dayton, Ohio 45409 

United States 

Contact:  Marsha Nichols  

nationals.registrations@oldsmobileclub.org  

517-663-1811 

 REMINDER  The basic OCA meet registration fee wil l  not be refundable  once a registration is confirmed .  

Everyone pays this fee regardless of whether or not  they are br inging an Oldsmobile to show. This fee 

helps cover the cost of the meet magazine, welcome packet items, signage, printing costs , meeting rooms, 

audio/visual for meetings and numerous other items.  

As you wi l l  see, we have put a lot of effort  int o planning this year ’s OCA Nat ional Meet and hope to see you 

there.  

Your planning committee: Sal Barberi (OCA President) ,  Pat Macaluso (Eastern Great Lakes Zone Director & 

Road Show Chair ) ,  Ken Nicholas (Eastern Great Lakes Zone Director) ,  Brian Lenz (West ern Great Lakes Zone 

Director) ,  and Jon Manji  (Pacif ic South West Zone Director)  

 

mailto:nationals.registrations@oldsmobileclub.org
https://www.oldsmobileclub.org/event/2023Nationals


 

  

 



 
  

 



 

 

 
  

Wants Needs and For Sale 
For Sale: 1966 98 2dr. convertible parts car no rust call Richard Holmes 909-825-2079 all or parts                                                                     
For Sale: 1950 88 Convertible Very Original Red on Red Best Price 818-406-3306 
For Sale: 1946-1948 Fender Skirts Dave 562 243 0101 
For Sale: Rear 1970 Cutlass NO CUTOUTS needs re-chrome straight Domenic 714-633-7961 
For Sale:  1975 Delt 88 convertible 323-535-9750 see 722 E. 21st Street San Pedro call 323-535-9750 
For Sale: 1970 Cutlass rear end with frame or front frame section with A-Arms (needs to be cut free) Domenic 714-633-7961 
For Sale: 350 trans core from 1971 Cutlass. Domenic 714-633-7961 
Wanted: 61 Olds Dynamic steering wheel Butch Waldo 909 224-1243 
Wanted: Urethane covered factory front or rear bumper for 1970 Cutlass Domenic 714-633-7961 

 

FOR SALE 1970 OLDS 442 $65,000 
Originally built at Fremont, Calif first Sold Ventura, Calif 
Completely Restored beginning 2006 by Owner Milton & Jonathan Yee 
Exterior Electron Metallic Blue w/ Factory Ram Air Hood / Rear Spoiler w/ custom LED 3rd rear taillight  
Interior white saddle with bucket seats new interior white saddle  
455 cu inch 442 motor 0.030 over -NOT numbers matching but correct serial block/ Edelbrock Aluminum Heads/factory 442 automatic blueprint cam/roller 
rockers. 
Air Gap intake manifold w/ QFT 880 CFM carb/new headman headers/HEI ignition/ 
Fast ratio power steering/ Vintage AC /Hurst Dual Gate 4sp shifter w/console / ART CARR HD Turbo 200R4 automatic transmission. / Northern Aluminum 
radiator  
All new Moog suspension w/ 1 3/8-inch front sway and 1 inch rear sway bars/power brakes w/ 
4-wheel disc brakes/ SSBC dual piston front calibers /new 3.42 ratio gears with posi traction. / W27 aluminum rear cover/ KONI shocks  
2022 New tires 235x55R x16 on Custom Chrome & Aluminum Hoopster wheels 
New LED headlights/custom sequential rear LED taillights/complete all new wire harness for car/new battery. 
Contact: Milton Yee 909 996 5046 Walnut, Calif.    So. Cal Olds.  Member 1228 OCA 31666 
 For sale- NOS door panels complete from PUI  front and rear BLACK for 1970 442  $500 

For Sale by -Mark Rosenthal if interested call 805-440-9557 for price and to make offers.  
Asking $50.00 for literature to start- Literature Original Body Shop Manuals: 1957, 1964 (reprint) 1970-
1973  
GM convertible top Glove Box Booklets: 196, 65, 66 
1988 98 Regency and Delta 88 NOS Glove Box Manual set with keys and fob Part #25534150 
Dealer Facts, Color, and Fabric Albums Technical Binders 1959 and 1975 $250 
Wheels 14inch SS II with caps and inserts $300.00 -15inch same $500.00. 
Taillight Assembly for -57 complete w/backup. 75 Delta 88 w/ wire loom.  

 
For Sale-Rebuilt Jetaway Trans 2 speed less than 3K miles. Clean $500.00 Call Grant 951-906-7951 
For Sale 2003 last of the Final 500 Aurora Oldsmobile Automobile at $6,500. Vehicle has 80K+ miles is 
well serviced and displays well.  Wendy VanDerKraan 1-714-348-0407. 
 

 

For Sale-HD 442 Northern 
Aluminum Radiator used 2 row 1” 

$75.00 
Milton Yee 909-996-5046 

For sale: 
’60- 98 convertible; rebuilt motor and transmission--$45K or best offer.  Pete (909)-223-3044 
 
Wanted- Need: headers for a 70 455 am also looking for a pair of mufflers for the 455 too. Also need the trunk seal weatherstripping and hood to 

cowl seal and the 70 sport side mirrors. If you have any of these laying around the garage, give me a call70 Cutlass S. 
Thanks, Randy Email, Text or call 626-298-1406 
 
70-72 442 convertible or SX convertible to buy 

I want one that has been restored in the last 15 years. I am hoping to find a car that someone has been thinking about selling but has not run an ad yet.  I am 
willing to pay a Finder’s Fee to anyone who brings a seller to the table. Call or email Rick at 505-353-5535 Rjhutton@rjhutton.com 
For Sale- 
Sell one 1970 Cutlass bumper straight core needing re-chrome $75.00 Domenic 714 633 7961  
Sell one 1950 steel wheel with clips 15 inch straight $30.00 Domenic 714 633 7961 
Sell: Heavy duty sway bars for 1948-53 Olds Keith562-252-6866 $175 each + ship 
Sell:  1950 Olds Rear End Art 562-882-7725 call for info. 
Sell:  1963 Cutlass Grille $75.00 no script has all mounting clips Domenic 714-633-7961 
Sell: 1970 Cutlass rear bumper core needs re-chrome straight $75.00 Domenic 714-633-7961 
Sell: 1990 Cutlass sedan right front door with glass but no motor. $35.00 Domenic 714-633-7961 
Sell: 1950+51 88A right and left front fender spears with stainless plates at tip $150.00 Domenic 714-633-7961  
Cal - I have a 1957 Oldsmobile engine 371 cu in., tri-power 3x carb manifold, Doug’s custom headers.  A fresh rebuild by Engine Machine 
Service, Los Angeles, 310-641-7019. $6,500. Buyer picks up. Kevin Ivey Los Angeles 714-809-8045 Call for pictures.  

Call- 323-893-9670  #2 condition red with leather interior complete, original convertible car from Kim Tucker 1955 Oldsmobile. 
For Sale-Keith Berg 562/252-6866 Long Beach, Ca. 
2 American thrust 5 spoke aluminum wheels 0 off set 6”x14” with good roller tires-These are at least 30 yrs old in good shape. At the present no 
caps or lug nuts-But they might show up as I go through the parts.-2 Goodyear GT’s 275/60R/15 they are older but never used. They have been 
in bags since new and they look new no cracks the label on them some of the white powder $150-Set of 4 Cragar 5 spoke wide rims and caps 
approx 10”X 15” 0 offset $100-Early Cadillac La Salle transmission appears to be in good shape $250-Also have the following 3rd members for 
early Oldsmobiles up to 1953-4:11, 3:64, 3:42, $150 ea.  1957-60 3rd members 4:11 (very hard to find) $200 
4:42 $150.-1950 Oldsmobile trunk world emblem show quality for Notch Back not for a fast Back $400 

 

 

Wanted- 
1970-1972 442, W30, W31, SX conv. or 
hardtop – OCA and SoCal member 
looking for true collector car.  
The more original and documented the 
better.  Prefer numbers matching. 
Any condition – from restorable car to 
showroom condition.  Also looking for 
NOS or used parts for these cars. 
John Bumb, St. Louis, Mo. (314) 713-
3444 or email me 
at john.bumb@homevestors.com 
 

mailto:john.bumb@homevestors.com


          Meeting: August 12, 2023, Streamliner Lounge Orange CA 92866 
 

         Oldsmobile Club of Southern California  
           Chapter Annual Membership dues $15  

                      Please send membership applications to: 

                           P.O. Box 1083 Orange, CA 92856     

 
 

Paid Advertising Rates 

Old’s Club of southern California Rocket Circle Newsletter 

Business Card Size 

1 Month. $10.00 

1 Year $100.00 

Quarter Page Size 

 1     Month $20.00 

1 Year $200.00 

Half   Page   Size  

1 Month $30.00 

1 Year $300.00 

Full Page Size 

1 Month $40.00 

1 Year $400.00 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Olds Club of So Cal 

P.O. Box 1083 

Orange, CA 92856 

Make checks payable to: Oldsmobile Club of Southern California 

Mail To: Rocket Circle Advertising, P.O. Box 1083 Orange, CA 92856 


